Yeshiva yode’a sefer
Yeshiva yode'a sefer
(scholar),
Yeshu'at Eloheinu (the
Salvation of our G-d)
Yeshu'at Yisroel
(salvation of Israel)
yeshu'ot (deliverances,
salvation of any kind)
Yeshuah HaGedolah (Great
Salvation)
Yeshuah (Salvation,
Saving Power)
Yeshuat Eloheinu
(Salvation of our G-d)
Yeshu'at Eloheinu
(Salvation of our G-d)
yesod (base, foundation)
yesod olam (an
everlasting foundation)
yesodot (foundations,
rudiments)
yetad haohel (tent peg)
yetomim (fatherless
ones, orphans)
yetzer (imagination,
inclination, mind-set)
yetzurim (creatures)
yevam (husband's
brother)
Yevani (Greek)
Yevanim (Greeks)
Yevarech Yirei Hashem
(He will bless those who
fear Hashem
Yevarech'chah Adonoi
(Hashem bless thee)
yevarechecha Adonoi
neveh tzedek har
hakodesh (May Hashem
bless thee, O Righteous
Abode, O Har HaKodesh!)
yevul (increase,
produce, harvest)
Yevusi (Jebusites)
Yevusi (that is,
Yerushalayim)
Ye'aseh rtzonechah (Your
will be done)
yi'ud merosh
(predestination)
yichus (lineage)
yidaker (shall be
pierced through)
yidoni (spiritist)
yidonim (spiritists,
psychics)
yikaret l'cha (be cut
off of you, fail thee)
yikaret (be cut off,
fail, violently killed,
cut off, will be cut
off)
yillaveh (become
attached)
yipol (he shall fall for
thy sake)
yirah gedolah (great
fear, great terror)
Yirah va'ra'ad (fear and
trembling)

yom huledet
yirah (fear of G-d,
reverence owed G-d)
yirat Shomayim
(reverence, reverential
fear, a lady G-d fearer)
yire Elohim (G-d fearer)
yires-hakoved (fear of
G-d)
YIRMEYAH (JEREMIAH)
Yirmeyahu (Jeremiah)
yirtzecha (accept thee)
YIRU (seeing)
yisba'u (they shall be
satisfied, enjoy plenty)
Yisheinu (G-d our
Salvation)
yishrei derech (upright
ones on the road, that
walk uprightly)
yishrei lev (the ones
upright of heart,
upright in heart)
Yisroel (Israel)
Yissa Adonai panav
eleikha v'yasem l'kha
shalom (Hashem lift up
his countenance upon
thee, and give thee
shalom)
yisurim (sufferings,
torments)
yitbaser (be informed of
news)
yitzadak (justified)
yitzchak metzachek (was
caressing)
yitzchak (laughed, will
laugh)
yitzdak im Hashem
(justified with G-d,
IYOV 25:4)
yitzdak (be justified,
be righteous)
yitzdeku (be justified,
become righteous)
yitzhar (fresh oil, oil,
pure olive oil)
yitzmach (he shall
sprout up, Yeshayah
53:2, sprouted, sprung
up)
yitzreinu (our nature)
Yizre'el (G-d sows)
Yizre'el (Jezreel)
yo'atzim (counsellors)
Yo'av (Joab)
yo'eitz (counsellor)
yo'etz Beliya'al (a
counselor of Beliya'al
[i.e. the Assyrian])
yo'etz (counselors)
yoatzim (counselors)
YOEL (JOEL)
yoetz (counselor,
advisor)
yofi (beauty)
yom acharon (coming day,
future)
yom af Hashem (day of
Hashem's anger)
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yom afo (day of His
Wrath)
yom anan va'arafel (day
of clouds and thick
darkness)
yom Bo'o (day of His
Coming)
yom charon af (day of
His fierce anger)
yom chattot (day when he
commits sin)
yom echad (day one, the
first day)
yom eid (day of
calamity)
yom evrah (day of wrath)
Yom Evrat Hashem (Day of
the Wrath of Hashem)
yom ha'acher (the day
after)
yom hacharon (last day)
yom hadin (the day of
judgment)
yom hahu (in that day,
that day)
yom hakahal (day of the
assembly)
yom hakevurah (day of
burial)
yom harishon (first day)
yom hashemini (the
eighth day)
yom hasheni (second day)
Yom HaShevi'i (He rested
("shavat," ceased
working)
yom hashishi (sixth day)
yom hashlishi (the third
day)
yom hazeh (that day)
yom heregah (day of
slaughter/killing)
yom huledet (birthday,
day of birth)
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